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As a resident of Tasmania for 71 years, I am passionate about where we live. The proposed stadium certainly does not 
fit aesthetically and would ruin our city scape. But, more importantly, the economic benefits don’t stack up! The 
Blundstone Arena has only ever been filled once and the supposed concerts are never going to happen. The logistics 
of moving tens of thousands into and out of the state is unviable. 
The debt to the state is unbelievably irresponsible and especially at a time when our health facilities are in crisis. We 
have homelessness and families in dire poverty and our education system is crumbling. To think a stadium is the silver 
bullet is nonsense. The AFL team has merit but should never have been linked to building a stadium! 
It is time to show some commonsense and integrity. Stickers on cars and empty vessels making a loud noise are not 
indicative of the opinion of most Tasmanians. Yes to a team but NO stadium! Sincerely, Carmel French 
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